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Please support SB 5531. If we do not act now to save affordable housing from 

foreclosures and sales due to the extreme inflation in operating costs, Oregon stands 

to lose more affordable homes than it builds.  When we lose affordable housing, we 

lose the taxpayer investments that built it and risk pushing vulnerable people, families 

and seniors into homelessness.   As a resident of downtown Portland, I witness our 

homelessness crisis every day. We can’t afford to move backwards and the lose the 

affordable housing we have already built. Please support SB 5531 to preserve 

existing affordable housing.  Thank you.   


